Tyrrell County, NC is seeking proposals for debris monitoring and recovery services following a disaster. It is the intent of the County to enter into a three year contract with 2 one year options. Interested parties may request a Request for Proposals packet by contacting:

Pat.perdue@tyrrellcounty.net
Or
252.796.2625
Or
Emergency Management Department
PO Box 449 Columbia, NC 27925

[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposals must be received by June 15, 2020.

